
Parent support on safeguarding:

What a busy and exciting month we have had
this April. We have been learning all about
‘People Who help Us’. Our local police officers
came to visit and talk to us about how they
help the community.They showed us inside
the police car and even turned the police
lights on for us. The pre-school has also been
transformed into a hospital and our Little Bear
Cubs have been fantastic doctors and nurses.
They have helped look after all the staff and
children.Their bandaging skills are amazing
and they are excellent at caring for those who
are poorly. 

As Spring has arrived, we have been thrilled to see our parsley, mint and spring
onions growing beautifully. The children have been picking the mint and are
amazed at how lovely it smells. If anyone would like some mint tea, please let
us know. We have an enormous amount of mint to share.
Our Little Bear Cubs have also been busy making lots of Spring decorations,
including vibrant flowers and beautiful butterflies.

https://learning.nspcc.org.uk/research-resources/leaflets/parent-leaflets

Spring 

As most of you will already know, we are a NUT free pre-
school. Please could we ask that no snacks or drinks apart
from water are brought into the pre-school. This is to
ensure the safety of all our children. 
If your child is celebrating their birthday and you would
like to bring in a treat, we ask that these are in packets so
that we can send them home with the children.

Bank Holiday 
Monday – 6th May – Closed

Half Term Week : 
27th May – 31st May 

​

Key Dates

NEWSLETTER 
April 2024 

The month of April 

Reminders

No snacks or drinks from home 
Our Lunch Menu 

We have been busy working
with our chef to create a new

menu for the rest of the
term.Many of our new

children have a number of
allergies and we are working

on adapting the menu to
ensure that all allergies are

covered. 


